
  

 

9 December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   Pera for the fantastic progress she has made this term  

St Cecilia   Lilianna for excellent shape work in Maths    

St Lucy   Bea for her wonderfully expressive drama performances 

St Bernadette  Angela for her detailed and descriptive newspaper report  

    of the Iron Man in English lesson 

St Anthony  Kashish for absolutely jumping into every activity and doing her 

    best 

St Christopher  Bea for representing Year 6 so well when we visited Peel Lodge 

    this week 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   Leandros for always being happy for other’s achievements 

St Cecilia   Tuppence for always offering to help tidy the classroom   

St Lucy   Leandro for really thinking of others by offering to help with 

    kind words of support 

St Bernadette  Elisa for being courageous and taking on her fears to play a 

    major speaking role in the Christmas play 

St Anthony  Sunny for being so kind hearted, soft-spoken and always thinking 

    before acting 

St Christopher  Srivatsa for representing Year 6 so well when we visited Sir Aubrey 

    Ward House this week 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Christmas Fair 

 

Thank you to all of you who helped make last week’s Christmas Fair such a success.  A 

grand total of £2,684.30 was raised and a donation has been made to the One Can Trust. 

 

There are so many people to thank; Mrs Taylor for sourcing the raffle prizes and 

organising other donations, the Class Reps for organising their stalls, the School Council 

and Faith Ambassadors, Mrs Sandalls for organising the floats and counting the money, 

Mrs Jordan and Mrs Butler, those who ran stalls and to all those who made donations both 

items and financially and to Father Christmas.  Thank you, the event had a lovely 

atmosphere and it was great to meet ex-pupils and their families. 

 

 

 

 

 

DIOCESE OF NORTHAMPTON 
ST PETER’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PROSPECT ROAD, MARLOW, BUCKS, SL7 2PJ 
Telephone:  01628 472116/7 

e-mail: office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk 
Web: www.stpetersschoolmarlow.org.uk 
 

Headteacher: Miss A McCluskey, B.Ed. 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL – EDUCATION DEPT. 

mailto:office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk


Christmas Production : It’s Chriiistmas 

 

We are all looking forward to performing “It’s Chriiistmas” over the coming days. 

 

Monday 12 December 2022 

 

Doors will open at 1.30 pm.  School may finish a little later, as the children will need to 

change. 

 

Tuesday 13 December 2022 

 

The children need to be back at school at 6.30 pm (no earlier).  If you are not attending 

the evening performance then your child will need collecting at 8.15 pm. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

 

The school Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15 December 2022.  Please make sure 

you have ordered in advance. 

 

The Christmas Lunch is:- 

 

Turkey 

Sausage 

Roast Potatoes 

Carrots, Peas, Sprouts, Gravy 

Festive Chocolate Ice Cream 

Or Fruit 

Or Yoghurt 

Or Plant Based Christmas Cracker 

accompaniments as above 

Fresh Fruit (Vg) 

Yoghurt (V) 

 

Christmas Parties 

 

See attached letter for the parties on the following days:- 

 

Friday 16 December 2022 St Christopher’s & St Anthony’s 

Monday 19 December 2022 St Peter’s, St Cecilia’s, St Bernadette’s & St Lucy’s 

 

Mass 

 

Well done to those children who read at Mass last Sunday and those in St Bernadette’s and 

St Lucy’s on Wednesday. 

 

Tuesday 20 December 2022 School Mass 9.30 am in school hall 

 

Christmas Post Box 

 

The Christmas post box will be in the main Reception area from Monday and emptied 

every day.  Please make sure that the envelopes have Christian name, surname and class. 

 

Strep A 

 

Please find attached a letter outlining more details about Strep A. 

 

 

 



Late Night Shopping 

 

Thank you to Mrs Butler and her team who did such a fantastic job at Late Night Shopping.  

A special thank you to:- 

 

Samuel & Joshua 

Charlie & Madeline 

Emilia 

Ariana & Alex 

Daisy 

Micael 

 

Carols on the Causeway : Wednesday 14 December 2022 

 

The annual Carols on the Causeway is being held from 6.00 pm, meet Father Christmas, 

6.30 pm Carols around the Christmas tree at the bottom of the High Street.  There will be 

free mulled wine, mince pies and soft drinks.  There will also be a food collection point for 

One Can Trust and donations will be welcome including:- 

 

UHT milk, tinned meat pies, tinned meat meals, tinned mixed vegetables, tinned custard 

and rice pudding.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


